MUSIC DEPT SHOE DRIVE!!!

Students, LRHS Families, Faculty & Staff...

Your Music Dept is holding a Shoe Drive Fundraiser this Fall. Your donations of USED SHOES help the Music
Dept, but more importantly, every pair of shoes donated will be shipped overseas and given to those who
don’t have any shoes.

It’s a Win-Win for you because it doesn’t cost you ANY money and those less fortunate will be getting
something they desperately need!!

Please bring in your pairs of used shoes (or new) and drop them off in the collection boxes that are set up in
the main lobby, as well as in the entrances to rooms 207 & 204

**% If you have any questions, or if you collect a large amount of shoes, please do not hesitate to contact
Ms. Spies and she will be happy to help you with your donation.
stefanie.spies01@gmail.com

THANK YOU!!!
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